REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ)
FOR

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR STORMWATER MANAGEMENT
PROJECTS

HANCOCK COUNTY
OFFICE OF COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR

854-A HIGHWAY 90
BAY ST. LOUIS, MS 39520

ADDENDUM #1

DATE ISSUED: FEBRUARY 4, 2021

Notice to All Potential Respondents:

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) is modified as set forth in this Addendum. The
original RFQ Documents remain in full force and effect, except as modified by this
Addendum, which is hereby made part of the RFQ. Respondent shall take this
Addendum into consideration when preparing and submitting its Statement of
Qualifications.

Change of Proposal Submittal Deadline:

Proposals shall be addressed and delivered to Eddie Favre, County Administrator, no
later than 10:00 a.m. on February 17, 2021. Proposals may be mailed or hand-
delivered to: Attention: Office of the County Administrator, 854-A Highway 90, Bay
Saint Louis, MS 39520. Any mailed or hand-delivered proposal must actually be
received by the County Administrator prior to the 10:00 a.m., February 17, 2021
deadline. The name and mailing address of the firm or individual submitting the
proposal should appear on the face of the envelope. Please submit any questions you
have concerning this matter via U.S. Mail, postage prepaid to Eddie Favre at 854-A
Highway 90, Bay Saint Louis, MS 39520.

END OF ADDENDUM




